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Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines 

San Francisco 

NOTICE OF RERB HEARING 

 1 July 2024 

To All Interested Parties: 

Please be notified that the Resident Election Registration Board (RERB) of the 
Philippine Consulate General in San Francisco will convene at Romulo Hall, 6th Floor, 
Philippine Center, 447 Sutter Street, San Francisco on 15 July 2024 at 5:00 p.m. (Pacific 
Time) to hear applications for registration, certification, reactivation, correction of entries or 
change of name, change of address, transfer, recapture and other types of applications 
filed with the Consulate from 1 April 2024 to 30 June 2024. 

Any interested party who would like to interpose any objection to the list may file 
their opposition in writing addressed to the RERB of the Consulate, with address at 447 
Sutter Street 6th Floor, San Francisco, California 94108. The written opposition may be 
filed via email to ovs@pcgsanfrancisco.org. The last day to file oppositions is on 8 July 
2024. 

The List of Applicants subject to the RERB Hearing on 15 July 2024 is attached to 
this Notice. 

VANESSA G. BAGO-LLONA 
Resident Election Registration Board 

Chairperson 
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